
                              November President’s Newsletter 

It’s November and that means it’s the beginning of a brand new season, 

and I hope you are as ready as I am! Welcome to all 166 TLQMC 

members, from desert rats to snowbirds, let’s tee it up for the fun and 

fellowship offered by our great club.   

The over seeding of the course has gone exceptionally well and as you 

know there is nothing more inviting than a newly seeded golf course. As 

of this writing, opening day for the course and the driving range will be 

Monday, November 7th pending a final inspection by golf course 

personnel early this week. I’ll let you know if there is any change. It has 

not yet been determined if play will be open or cart path only. However 

the temporary pro shop, located in the trailer opposite the cart barn is 

now open.  Miguel, Anna Rosa and Colleen are working diligently to 

make sure it is ready for opening day while construction of the grille 

should be underway soon.  Also, for now the plan is to sod over the 

unfinished putting green by number #1 tee. Given that the current 

practice green can be used until a permanent pro shop is constructed 

the course thought this to be the best option.   

As Monday Event Coordinator Steve Prosenjak informed you in his 

email, the course opening coincides with our first Monday game of the 

season. Be sure to review our website to re-familiarize yourselves with 

our procedures and tips for the game. As always, our mantra is Keep Up 

with the Group In Front of You!  

Once again I remind you that our first tournament, The Welcome Back,  

is scheduled for November 21st. There are a few spots left so get your 

applications to Ed Warman (ed_warman@outlook.com) as soon as 

possible. You can download an application from the home page of our 
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website. And don’t forget, the Holiday Tournament follows quickly on 

December 12th.  More information will be coming soon on this great 

tournament that allows us to dine with our friends and spouses in the 

Santa Rosa Ballroom. These are two of our premier tournaments that 

you don’t want to miss.   

If you haven’t already, please get your membership dues into 

Membership Chair, Ray Dorfman (raydorman@yahoo.com). The sooner 

you do the sooner Ray quits pestering us with those emails. Also, 

Handicap Chair Ken Smooke asked that I remind you that when play 

starts you need to turn in all your scorecards, clearly and accurately 

filled out, after every round you play.  

Lastly, work on the beta site for the re-landscaping of the golf course 

adjacent to the green on hole number one has started. In view of this I 

ask you now to mark your calendars for December 7th at 2:00 PM for 

our HOA’s Neighborhood Meeting regarding their discussions of this 

very important issue with The Golf Course. You don’t want to miss it.  

I almost left out the best part. There’s a free drink in your future if you 

attend our TLQMC General Meeting on November 28th. This is an 

important meeting as it is where we elect our Board for 2017. Hey, it 

doesn’t get any better, you get to cast your vote then grouse about it 

over a free drink!  

Thanks, 

Pat 
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